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April 13,2011

To whom it may concern:

I am writing in reference to Task Order No. 283-10-0358, RECOVERY: Increasing Adoption of
Patient-Centered Behavioral Health Research by Primary Care and Behavioral Health Providers
and Systems. This project, which involves the collection of data from human subjects, has been
reviewed and is hereby approved by the MANILA Institutional Review Board (IRB) for a period
of one year from the date of this letter. If any changes are made to study procedures during that
time, the project team will notify me as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Lisa Lunghofer, Ph.D.
MANILA Institutional Review Board Chair
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